
Zanesville Middle School  

Kings Island 7th Grade Class Trip 

April 26, 2024 
 

 

Attention:  7th Grade Students and Parents 

We are happy to announce that all of our ZMS 7th grade students have the opportunity to 

participate in a class trip to Kings Island on April 26, 2024.  In order for students to be eligible to 

participate, they must meet both the behavior and attendance policies set in place by  

the principal and assistant principal.  As a reminder, you do NOT have to ride roller coasters to 

attend this trip.  We create groups of Ride All, Ride Some, Ride None. 

 

Attendance Policy: 

 Beware of your absences and tardies. Students must be in attendance at school 93% of the 

time from August 21, 2023 to April 25, 2024. If you need to miss school for any reason, 

make sure you bring in your excuse slips.  Students cannot miss more than 10 unexcused 

days of school during the above stated time frame. 

 

Behavior Policy: 

 Beware of your behavior points – students may not accumulate more than 12 total 

behavior points between August 21, 2023 and April 25, 2024. Points are given according 

to the type of discipline assigned by the office.  The principal has the final say on which 

students go and which students have lost the privilege to go. 

o Behavior points are as follows: 

 Detention = 2 points each 

 In School Suspension = 4 points each 

 Out of School Suspension = 8 points each 

 School fights and use of tobacco/illegal substances 

(vapes, cigarettes, juul, alcohol, etc.) will automatically 

make the student ineligible for the trip! 

 

Cost: 

 The cost of the Kings Island trip is $125.00 per student. 

This cost includes round-trip charter bus transportation, 

general admission to Kings Island, a food/drink 

wristband for all day eating and drinking, and a t-shirt.  

All students are required to ride the bus to and from 

Kings Island as a group.  

 Students are responsible for their own spending money 

(extra food, souvenirs, games, etc.).  Kings Island is 

cashless…which means you will need to send your 

student with a prepaid credit/debit card or smart device 

with Apple Pay or Google Pay. 

 If a student has a season ticket to Kings Island, it will be 

honored. Please see Ms. Edwards. 
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